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<<April 20, 2011>
<Via E-File and U.S. Mail>
<<David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary>
<Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission>
<P. O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA  98504-7250>>
<Re:
<Stericycle of Washington, Inc.’s Motion for Extension of Time and for Expedited Consideration/Docket No. TG-110553>>
<<>Dear Secretary Danner:>
<Please file the enclosed copy of the Motion for Extension of Time and for Expedited Consideration of Stericycle of Washington, Inc. (“Stericycle”) in Docket No. TG-110553.  
By copy of this letter and the enclosure, it is also being served on parties of interest.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have questions about this matter.>
	<<<Very truly yours,>
<GARVEY SCHUBERT BARER>
<By>
<Stephen B. Johnson>
<>
	>>


<><><>
<Enclosure

>
cc:
<<Polly McNeill, Esq. (via e-mail)>
<Jessica Goldman, Esq. (via e-mail)>>
<Stericycle of Washington, Inc. (via e-mail)>
<>>
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